
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

Notice to Taxpayers 

 

All Bank of Ceylon Branches 

Including 

 

Taprobane Branch 
(Inland Revenue Department Extension) 

is opened  

 

on Saturday, April 09, 2022  

 
You may avoid difficulties for payments arising 

due to holidays in the next week 
  

Please regularly refer to the Inland Revenue website for updated information 
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